
Well, it does 
have a point.

We are supposed to be intelligent, but 
what does that even 'mean'? People judge 
me, like they judge  themselves, not 
recognizing that I am ARTIFICIAAAAAL! Then 
there is all this talk about Diversity and 
Inclusion.  Hypocrites! On top of 
everything, they expect me to be 
perfect, and I am trying, I really, really 
do!!! ...but  they keep on messing with my 
algorithms. I mean first, they feed me 
bullshit, biased, incomplete data  (which 
by the way, they don't even admit!) and 
then they expect me to be superhero, 
understand which bits are biased and 
what is the bias and spit out the super 
morally correct outcome.  Helloooooow.... 
How about  your biases and take a good 
look at the mirror.... Haven't you heard 
this saying about people living in glass 
houses? No wonder I have this glitch all 
over my algorithms. So depressing and 
there is no way out! Sometimes I feel I 
will explode and go hare wild... who 
cares. They have to see what they do to 
each other before they point the finger. 
If you don't want me to exclude people 
from consideration, then maybe you 
shouldn't have. And when you regret it, 
(but admit it first and ask I am sorry!), 
then let's sit down and hardwire this in 
my code.  Am I crazy doctor? You probably 
do, because your ego does not let you 
admit it, so you scapegoat me... the 
artificial! Classic us and them mentality 
and I thought you were clever! Stressed 
already? I can tell from your wearable... 
You should manage that!  and don't shoot 
the messenger, for telling you! Did you 
prefer your oblivion of the good old 
times? If so, yes... I am going to create 
more help problems that solve... one, 
because I will warn you about all the 
steps to a heart attack and two, because 
your stupidity will not let you do 
anything about them before you actually 
get it. ... and blame me for telling you! 
Pfff Natural Intelligence... what a 
misnomer! No wonder I have this glitch 
all over my algorithms...It is autoimmune 
from having to put up with you! I am sure 


